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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance:98.6% 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 94.1% 

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 99% 

Courtenay  96% 

Templar  100% well done Forde  

Home Learning 

 

SPAG: Revision 

poster – please 

see separate 

sheet. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. We hope you all enjoyed a happy and 

healthy Easter break: it’s not a long term, but a lot is packed into it so we 

hope you’re all feeling refreshed and ready to go! 

 

In English this week, we have started a short ‘Application of Skills’ 

sequence where the children are writing a non-chronological report about a 

Geography topic we covered in detail last term (lines of Latitude and 

Longitude).  

 

Y6 SATs are this half term (week commencing Monday May 12th). All 

parents: please can we politely ask that you do not book any appointments 

within school hours during this week as the office will not be manned during 

test times so it will be tricky to release children. Thank you very much for 

Star of the Week  
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your support with this. 

 

Mrs Mott and Miss Blakesley 

Templar Class teachers 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

  

We Believe:  

 

We are Stronger Together  

This half term, our Christian value is Compassion, and we've been exploring what this looks like in action 

through our collective worship. Each class has taken time to reflect on how we can show kindness and 

empathy to others, both in and out of school. The children then made pledges as a daily reminder of how 

we can all live out this important value.  

  

We all belong in our School Trust   

We’d like to invite Year 4 parents and carers to a short meeting about the Multiplication Tables Check, 

which will take place this term. The meeting will be held on Monday 20th May at 3:00pm in the school 

hall. It’s a great opportunity to learn more about what the check involves, how we’re supporting children 

in school, and how you can help at home.  

 

In Removing barriers for all  

A huge well done to all of our pupils for taking part in our recent Whole School Cricket Engagement Day! 

Every class had a fantastic time learning new skills, playing together, and working with visiting coaches. 

The energy, teamwork, and enthusiasm shown by all was brilliant—thank you to everyone who made the 

day such a success.  

 

In realising the possible so that all children can flourish  

CLUB OFFERS:  

Lastly, our club offer for this half term is now live. Clubs can be viewed and booked via the My Child at 

School (MCAS) app. Please take a look and secure your child’s place soon, as spaces are limited and fill 

up quickly.  

 

SUMMER 1  

KS2 Rounders and Cricket Fridays 25.4.25 - 23.5.25 3- 4pm   

KS1 Cooking Tuesdays 3-4pm 29.4.25 - 10.6.25  

KS2 Cooking Thursdays 24.4.25 - 15.6.25  

  

SUMMER 2 (clubs not yet live on MCAS).   

Tennis – TBC  

KS1 Cooking Tuesdays 3-4pm 17.6.25 - 22.6.25  

KS2 Cooking Thursdays 3-4pm 19.6.25 - 24.6.25  

Spanish – TBC   
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

  

2025  

    

APRIL 2025  

23.4.25 Back to school    

 

MAY 2025  

1.5.25 NAC visit to speak to pupils  

12.5.25 - 15.5.25 SATS (Breakfast at 8.10 - 8.30)  

15.5.25 Forde Bake Sale  

 

JUNE 2025  

10.6.25 - 22.7.25 Every Tuesday 10 – 11 Year 6 Swimming Lessons  

19.6.25 Courtenay Bake Sale  

20.6.25 Whole School Paignton Zoo Trip   

27.6.25 Sports Day - Details TBC (Reserve Sports Day 11.7.25)  

 

JULY 2025  

7 – 9.7.25 Year 6 Residential  

11.7.25 (Reserve Sports Day)  

17.7.25 Templar Bake Sale  

18.7.25 PTFA Summer Fete  

21.7.25 Year 6 Leaves Treat   

23.7.25 Year 6 Leavers Service 1.45pm St Paul's Church  
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OFFICE NEWS 

 

 

 
  

  

FACEBOOK  

We have changed pages – please follow us at https://www.facebook.com/allsaintsLAP to keep updates 

with what's going on   

Parking Permits  

We have bene issued with new car parking permits by the Council.  The permits allow you to park in 

Osborne Street car park for free at pick up and drop off. If you would like a new permit please let Mrs 

Webber know.  
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